
The Kitchen Center for Video and Music

Steina Vasulka
257 Franklin Street
Buffalo, N .Y . 14202

Dear Steina,

The project sounds perfectly appropriate for the newly named Media Bureau - don't
wince, it's still mainly for video people but funds will also be available for some
intermedia projects - hence the change .

However, we don't know whether we'll be refunded for the new fiscal year beginning
July I and will only hear in mid-September . So I'm sending you an application form
which you should fill out and return to me .

	

(Eric is on vacation) . _But I must stress
that we can make no committment to funding until we hear from the Council, so
any projects you undertake will have to be on spec .

Please drop by next time you're here .

June 19, 1978


